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We need to be looking into more non-coercive options for treatment, before resorting 

to forced treatment options. 

 

There is clearly a problem with the current system, as well as the timeframes referred 

to, but every health professional I have ever spoken to has been extremely leery of 

any sort of forced treatment, as it typically causes other harm to a person, and 

severely reduces trust in providers of mental health care. 


